
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Orman, Christopher <COrman@nsm-seating.com>
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 1:19 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Thermal Curtain

 
Dear Mr. Barnes,  
 
I am writing this letter to you to voice my concern and 
opposition for the plan of a “Thermal Curtain” to cool 
downstream water at Lake Almanor. This ludicrous plan is 
entirely unproven and will harm the overall health of Lake 
Almanor.  Many home owners and people who visit Lake 
Almanor for the beautiful Trout species are appalled at this 
government intrusion of our lives.  I will continue to fight 
this policy and will never vote for a politician that supports 
it.  I hope that you will not entertain any ideas of passing 
this plan as it is a waste of money and resources and 
harmful to the fish species of the lake. I ask you to please 
consider other alternative solutions that will have the 
support of the Lake Almanor community.  
 
PLEASE!  
NO THERMAL CURTAIN!  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher Orman, ATP, Branch Manager 
National Seating & Mobility 
5320 Power Inn Rd. Suite E 
Sacramento, CA 95820 
(916) 383-8501 
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Fax: (916) 383-8589 
 


